
Notice of Motion submitted by Deputy Mayor Bailey regarding Hydro One 
Transmission Line between Chatham-Kent and Lakeshore 
 
Whereas demand for electricity in Southwestern Ontario is anticipated to grow 
significantly over the next several years, Hydro One has commenced a Class 
Environmental Assessment to construct a new transmission line between Chatham-
Kent to Lakeshore; 

And whereas the line selected impacts local farmers and the future development of 
commercial lands in Lakeshore; 

Now be it resolved that the Council of the Municipality of Lakeshore direct 
Administration to send a letter to Hydro One supporting local residents in requesting a 
reconsideration of the preferred line selection for the transmission line between 
Chatham-Kent to Lakeshore. 

 


